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ASX Announcement 

22 August 2024 

QUEENS WHARF BRISBANE - UPDATE 
 
The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX: SGR) (The Star) provides the following update ahead of 
the staged opening of Queens Wharf Brisbane (QWB) on Thursday 29 August 2024. 
 
The Star has been advised by the Office of Liquor and Gaming Regulation of their approval pursuant to 
section 61(4) of the Casino Control Act 1982 (Qld), to close The Treasury Brisbane Casino (Treasury 
Casino) to the public at midnight, Sunday 25 August 2024.  
  
Closing the Treasury Casino on this date is part of final preparations ahead of the planned staged 
opening of QWB, subject to final regulatory approvals.  
 
 
 
Authorised by: 
Anne Ward 
Board Chairman 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For further information:  

Financial analysts and 
shareholders 

Helen Karlis - Morrow Sodali Tel: +61 404 045 325 

Media Helen McCombie – Morrow Sodali 
Jack Gordon – Morrow Sodali 

Tel: +61 411 756 248 

Tel: +61 478 060 362 
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